Crime Alert

Two car burglaries occurred on 11/27/2005. On the same date,
University Police discovered a suspicious vehicle around the Texan
Hall area. When the driver of the vehicle saw the officer, he sped
away at a high rate of speed. The driver was said to have been
traveling in excess of 65mph when they ran the red light at Dena and
S. Johnson. It is believed this vehicle may have been involved in the
burglaries.

The vehicle is described as a rusted/faded bluish late 1980’s model
Buick, possibly a Century. The vehicle was reported to have rust over
the front hood and trunk area with a dent on the driver’s side door. No
other identifiers are known at this time. The vehicle may look similar
to the vehicles below. If seen, please immediately notify the
University Police @ 942-2071.
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